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Hurricane Hazard Briefing on Capitol Hill
Forecasters at the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration are predicting at least seven Atlantic hurricanes this year, 

with as many as five matching Ivan's destructive force. In light of the hurricane season predictions, the Congressional Hazards 

Caucus Coalition will sponsor two one-hour briefings on "Hurricanes: Lessons Learned to Reduce Future Risk," on Capitol Hill, 

Monday July 11, 2005.
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